Ufficio Relazioni internazionali relint@unibas.it                                                                 16.4.2007
Dear Partners,

I would like to inform you about the application procedure for enrolling 

your Erasmus students at the University of Basilicata.

Students, who wish to attend at this University, must compulsory fill in 

the application forms available on the following web site 

http://unibas.socratesmanager.it/incoming/.

Please note that the application forms are exclusively on -line.

The forms must be rightly filled in no later than:

1st Semester and a year: 2th of July 2007

2nd Semester: 30th of November 2007

Students must fill in all the required sections - compulsory or optional - 

including the part referred to the previous and current higher education 

studies.

Moreover it's very important that the contacts details referring to the 

home Institution and its Coordinators are correct.

Your students must stamp both the documents (application form and Learning 

Agreement) and sign them. The application form must at first send us back 

by fax for the acceptance.

Please note that the application form includes the request for booking the 

accommodation at the Student's residences in Potenza  or for searching an 

apartment in Potenza or Matera. Please, consider that the 

Student's  Residences are managed by the Regional Education Agency (ARDSU) 

in Potenza and not by this University. The number of rooms in the Student's 

Residences are very limited so in case of unavailability the Office, in 

collaboration with the Students' Association - SUI-GENERIS, helps incoming 

to find rooms in a private apartment, especially in Matera where there 

isn't a Student's Residence.

Before sending the Learning agreement by fax, students must submit the 

document to the Coordinators for the approval (signs, dates and official 

University's stamp).

For information about the courses offered by this University, please refer 

to the Faculty Coordinators or to the Responsible of the mobility 

programme  or to the Institutional Coordinator (see the information sheet 

in attach file)

Information about courses are available on the Faculties' internet web site 

but only in Italian language.

We are working to update the International Relations web site in which you 

can find all the useful information, the list of courses activate at this 

University (at first in English) with the summary of the programme and 

credits. We hope that  it will be ready at the end of May.

If you need more information, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Hoping in a fruitful collaboration, allow me to give you our best regards.

Yours sincerely

Annalisa Anzalone

Dr. Annalisa Anzalone

International Relations Office

Università degli Studi della Basilicata

Via Nazario Sauro, 85

85100 Potenza (Italy)

Phone: + 39 0971 202158/202197

fax: + 39 0971 202197
